

Help us say Thank You!

Let's appreciate our teachers for their dedication and commitment to our children.

We also want to thank you, parents, for leading and supporting your child's distance learning.



All week long we would like to collect student videos to surprise the teachers. Please have your child record

a short video on why they appreciate their teacher and post it to this secure site: https://flipgrid.com/2code7e8				
Memories	Teacher	Write-a-Poem	Thankful	Flowery
Monday	Portrait	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
	Tuesday			
			Thank You!	
Share your favorite memory with your teacher. Email or message them (on Teams, Seesaw, Flipgrid, Edmodo, etc.)	Draw & share a portrait of your teacher or you with your teacher!! or Share a picture of you with your teacher.	Write your teacher an acrostic poem letting them know how much you care.	Make a card letting your teacher know why you appreciate them!	Send your teacher a picture of some flowers (real or colored) to show gratitude.
You can create your own or use this template here.	You can use <u>this</u> <u>frame</u> to draw!	You can write your own or use <u>this</u> <u>example</u> or <u>this one</u> !	<u>This page</u> might help you brainstorm	If you like coloring you can use one of these pictures!

You are welcome to email your teacher a personalized e-card ©.

